WILBERT SNOW Elementary School

299 Wadsworth Street • Middletown, CT 06457 • 860-347-2579 • FAX 860-638-3748 Jennifer Cannata, Principal

July 12, 2019

Dear Snow School Community,

Recently, it was confirmed that I will be leaving Wilbert Snow Elementary School to assume the Principal position at Van Buren Moody Elementary School.

I am extremely sad to say good-bye to the numerous people I have had the privilege of meeting and working with over the past four years. For me, this school has been a dynamic and exciting place as we have implemented so many initiatives and grown over the years. Together we emphasized the importance of sharing, supporting each other, looking for positive learning opportunities for everyone, and collaborating with the whole school community to embrace literacy, mathematics, purposeful play, technology and inquiry based learning.

Please know our Superintendent, Dr. Conner, is committed to finding an exceptional leader to become the next principal of Wilbert Snow School.

Snow is an outstanding school that will continue to exemplify the very best in education. The staff members always put students first, the students are hard-working, capable learners, and the parents are supportive, friendly, and caring. I feel very blessed to have been part of the Snow School community. I will always remember my time at Snow with fondness, and leave wishing our students a bright and successful future.

It has been my privilege to be the leader of such a vibrant, high quality and hard working community.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Cannata